I
GET READY FOR

SENIOR LEARNING

The transition into Year 11 is a significant milestone for young people and their families. At Callaghan College,
we are committed to ensuring all Year 10 students are well supported in their move to the Senior Campus to
begin their HSC journey.

To support students during this important transition, we have planned a series of upcoming events for both
students and their families.

These events are designed to familiarise students with our senior learning environment, connect them with
teachers, and provide valuable information and guidance on subject selection and learning pathways.

TERM 3 KEY EVENTS

STAY INFORMED!

To keep up with all the latest 10-11 transition information throughout the year, please visit the Jesmond Senior
Campus 2026 webpage. Information updates will also be emailed to families throughout 2025.

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to Callaghan's Year 10-11 Transition Coordinator,
Mrs Rebecca De Souza, at 02 4952 3922, or talk to your current Year Advisor, Careers Teacher or Deputy Principal.

We're excited to support you on this new journey!


https://jesmondcc-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment/year_10_11_transition_information.html

